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Gates Industrial Corporation plc 
Aviation Policy 

 
POLICY STATEMENT  

1. It is the policy of Gates Industrial Corporation plc and its relevant affiliates (“Gates” or the 
“Company”) not to sell any Gates product for aircraft or helicopter applications, whether manned or 
unmanned, including general aviation (GA), military, or commercial uses (collectively, “Aviation 
Applications”).   
 

2. No Gates product is intended, designed, rated, or certified for use in any Aviation Application.  
Gates does not market any of its products, explicitly or implicitly, for aviation applications.   
 

3. Gates will not provide recommendations or technical consultation for Aviation Applications.   
 

4. Gates’ limited warranty, available on the Company’s website at: https://www.gates.com/us/en/about-
us/limited-warranty, expressly excludes the use of Gates’ products in Aviation Applications. 

 
5. While an aviation-focused parts house, fixed-base operator (FBO), distributor or wholesaler may still 

sell Gates’ products for ground vehicles and ground equipment, Gates prohibits the sale of products 
specifically for installation on aircraft. 
 

6. Gates’ personnel, customers and distributors are expected to respond to inquiries with the 
information in this Policy. 

 
QUESTIONS  

If you have questions regarding this Policy, please contact compliance@gates.com. 


